
Town of Oulu 
NOTICE OF PLAN COMMISSION OPENINGS 

___________________________________ 
Public Notice § 60.11 (2) (c)                                       Sandra Rantala, Chair 

                      Jonathan Hamilton & Klaus Nieder, Supervisors  

       Diana Reijo, Clerk & Marjorie Lahti, Treasurer 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Oulu Town Board is 

seeking two interested individuals to serve on a five-member 

Comprehensive Plan Commission.  Term of office is for three 

years beginning May 1, 2019 and expiring April 30, 2023.  

Applicants must be residents of the Town of Oulu.  The Plan 

Commission meets on a regular basis. 

 

Current members whose terms expire on April 30, 2019 are: 

 

TONYA KOEHLER 

 

MARJORIE LAHTI 

 

Please send a letter of interest and resume to Diana Reijo, Clerk, 

Town of Oulu, 71530 Hoover Line Rd, Iron River, WI 54847.   

 

Deadline is April 5, 2019. 

 

Diana Reijo, Clerk 

 

 

 

 
Notice Posted:  January 14, 2019    Notice Posted at:  

       Town Hall  

Oulu Pines  

       Solid Waste Transfer Site 

         
BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk      Town Web Site:  ouluwisconsin.com 

 



 

 

 


